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I support this measure.  I strongly believe we need to bring back hunting with dogs as 

the deer population has been declining rapidly.  Deer are cougars primary source of 

food.  Cougars have primarily been breeding uncheck causing the population to grow 

and become unbalanced.  We have seen more and more sightings on the edge of 

town of Vale, OR of cougars.  Please bring this bill to the floor and allow it to be 

governed in each individual county's. 


